
End of Life Notification
Thumb Drives for TLS-450PLUS and TLS4 Series ATGs

Overview

Veeder-Root is committed to providing the best-in-class products and critical equipment needed by the industry. 
Over time, commodity items that support our products become available for purchase through numerous local 
and online retailers. Therefore, we are ending the sale of the thumb drives used for backups and system 
software upgrades for the TLS-4xx platform.

Transition Details

The TLS-450PLUS and TLS4 Series ATGs can use 
any 4GB to 32GB Windows FAT32 formatted thumb 
drive that can be purchased locally or online.

TLS-450PLUS, TLS4/TLS4B, TLS4i/TLS4c System 
Software Upgrades are available for download at NO 
CHARGE from veeder.com/us/software-downloads.

Please contact Customer Service at
customerservice@veeder.com for order entry 
assistance.

Targeted Market

Global Regions

North America

LATAM

EU

SSA

MEA

ANZ

SEA

China

Refer to veeder.com for additional product information.
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Schedule for Thumb Drives
End of Life Product Details

Description Part Number Region End of Life Notification Date Last Time Buy Date

Backup Thumb Drive for TLS-450PLUS 0330020-794 Global June 13, 2022 July 25, 2022

Backup Thumb Drive for TLS4i/TLS4c 0330020-754 Global June 13, 2022 July 25, 2022

TLS-450PLUS, TLS4/TLS4B, TLS4i/TLS4c System Software Upgrade 
(Thumb Drive) 0330020-744 Global June 13, 2022 July 25, 2022
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